The Beeches Primary School

Peterborough
PE1 2EH

Tel: (01733) 209877
www.beeches.peterborough.sch.ul

of fice@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

274 May 2019

Dear Year 1 Parent/Carer,

It was great to see so many of you at the Year 1 assembly this week, the children and
teachers did a great job putting together and performing the assembly.

As you will know this is a very busy time in year 1, in June your child will take part in the
phonic screening check; where they complete a special test with their teacher.

The children have taken part in phonic lessons every day for the past two years and we are
very pleased with the way the children have progressed.

Many parents have asked how they can help their child with phonics at home, we have
obtained an excellent homework book “Year 1 English Phonics Buster” which we would
recommend to all Year 1 parents to help the children
practice their phonics.

This usually retails for £3.95 but we have been able to
discount to £3 per copy, supplies are limited on a first
come first serve basis.

Please return the below slip with £3 in order to secure
your copy.

Yours Sincerely
W

Mr Tim Smith
Headteacher

Child’'s Name: Class:

| have enclosed £3 for a “Year 1 English Phonics Buster”

Signed:

Eay

ORIy WO ES T A
(&) 4',;
SCHOOL : @ % hes-5
MEMBER “ ' University of %l,
Hedlthy School Bediordshire [ Goco asso |

Natioriaf |
Literacy |
Trust |

OETMmETTn

ot PETERBOROUGH - = PEIERBOROUGH Whole
ml 7
Pt READS v iy — Education

oy,

o
&
- -

ab

<
(N

Peterborough
Learning
Partnership

Palt

A, City College
- Peterborough




